

August 5, 1975

Sid Greenspan 3440 Wilshire Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear Sid:

Sorry that I never had the opportunity to meet with you personally. You must be an awfully nice guy to have such wonderful employees working for you. I can see why many previous clients of yours recommend you so highly.

In fact, when I had the fire at our premises, I immediately contacted George Jacobs, our president. Also spoke to Granny Kaplan, who is the head of the Vendome liquor stores in Los Angeles. They both recommended you highly. Since the inception of the fire, all of your staff, especially Bernie, have been extremely helpful.

I would make a point of recommending you highly to anyone who has a similar problem under similar circumstances. I especially want to thank you for the final arrangements in the settlement of the monies that were due you. You are to be commended for your willingness to cooperate in the manner that you did. I know that; as a member of the Board of Directors of the Southern California Retail Liquor Dealers Association and the California Retail Liquor Dealers Association, and as one of the administrators of the School for New Retailers, I will make them aware again of your very fine organization. My sincere thanks for your help on my behalf. With kindest personal regards, I remain

Very truly yours,

Jack R. Pathman

JRP: sn